News from Livingston Alumni Association: Profiling Distinguished Alumnus Clifton
R. Lacy
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LIVINGSTON ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Chartered Member of the Rutgers University Alumni Association

Happy June from the Livingston Alumni Association (LAA)!

Alumnus of the Month: We're starting a new feature in the newsletter, with a short bio of an
accomplished alumnus or alumna of Livingston College and a link to his or her profile on the
LAA's website.

First up is Clifton R. Lacy, the Director of both Rutgers' Institute for Emergency Preparedness
and Homeland Security and the University Center for Disaster Preparedness and Emergency
Response. Dr. Lacy, a 1975 alumnus of Livingston College, has been named a Distinguished

Alumnus of both the College and Rutgers University. Read more about Dr. Lacy.

Would you like to preserve the history and advance the legacy of Livingston College? We
particularly need people interesting in interpreting a rich archive of yearbooks and other

materials we have recently scanned and archived.

LAA Partners with Unity Bank in the UCare Charitable Giving Program, for the Benefit of the Riki

Jacobs Livingston Pride Award

LAA's Riki Jacobs Livingston Pride Award has been given each year since 1990 to a Rutgers-
New Brunswick student who most embodies the spirit of Livingston College's leadership and

social action. The award winner receives a minimum $500 grant from LAA.

Current and new customers of Unity Bank can help fund this award confidentially and at no cost

to the customer. Find out how.

In Rutgers Spirit,

Eric Schwarz
LC'92, SCILS'92,'07

President, Livingston Alumni Association


http://mkto-ab130179.com/x0I000073210LzV0jZ087S3
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